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Our year 6 children have had a challenging week working through this year’s SATs and they have faced each test with a super attitude where all of us are incredibly proud of their resilliance.  We are sure they will have done really well.  Today they have had a much deserved day of rest and have been able to enjoy a lovely cake to celebrate their hard work.
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 kindly made by Jack Ross’ Mum.

I cannot believe how time is flying where we are already thinking about saying our farewells to our lovely Year 6 pupils and welcoming our new Ducklings.  The ‘Stay and Play’ sessions for our newest members of the school are going very well and the children are already settling into their new surroundings.  It is wonderful to observe the progress children make each year and I have been overwhelmed by the standard of writing in our current Duckling Classes.  They clearly are ready for Year One!  I am looking forward to reading the End of Year Reports and tracking the end of year attainment for all the children at Carleton Green.
You may have read in our up and coming dates that we have some duck eggs due to arrive at our school for incubation.  I am hoping that our ducklings may have successfully hatched by the time of our summer fair!!  I along with the children, am very much looking forward to observing their developments.  Talking of the summer fair – please let school know if you have any suggestions for stalls or events or if you can help in any way.
Competition Time!! Our Afterschool Club is to be changing from being a privately run business to one that will be managed by school. This change is to take place after the summer holidays.  Do not worry though as it will still operate for the same opening times. Planned activities for each half term will be published on our website and linked with the learning taking place in school.  We already run our breakfast club in school called Early Bird which starts at 7:45 each day and are looking for a suitable name for the extended session afterschool.  We want the name to tie in with our bird theme we already have in school and will welcome suggestions. There will be a prize for the winning name.  The winning name will be announced on Friday 22nd May.
We are sending home leaflets from Scholastic Book Club.  The books are being sold at reasonable prices.  If you are interested in placing an order please do so using the the online facility.  

There will be NO running club on the Friday 22nd May.  I am sorry about having to cancel this as I thoroughly enjoy this time with the children.
Star of the Week[image: image2.wmf] certificates have been awarded to:
	Isabella Mercer from Yellow Ducklings.
	Sophie Stenton from Green Ducklings.

	Kai Hodgkinson from Parrots
	Emily Frith from Herons

	Euan McGuiness from Robins
	Ricky Barstow from Owls

	Lucy Bagshaw from Doves
	Georgia Dugdale from Kestrels

	All of Year 6 from Hawks
	All of Year 6 from Falcons

	All of Year 6 from Eagles
	Well done everyone!


 Up and coming events:
Dates for the summer term which is by no means exhaustive so please look out for additional dates!
19th May – Green Ducklings’ Class Assembly 15:00

20th May ~ Interschool Sports.

22nd May ~ break up for the holidays

Fleetwood Town are running their successful Sports Club in the holidays again in our school.
2nd June ~ Back to school.
Healthy Living Week.  

8th June ~ Healthy eating/healthy mind activities.

9th June ~ Sponsored fitness for Nepal. www.dcwcnepal.org  All to come wearing PE kits for the day (school tracksuits if you have one)

10th June ~ Scooter Day [image: image3.jpg]


  All children are invited to bring in their scooters for the day and come to school wearing clothes suitable for outdoor fun.
11th June ~ Sports’ Day for Juniors and Infants from 13:00.  If your child has the school tracksuit they may come to school wearing it for the day.
Fathers’ Day BBQ[image: image4.jpg]


 and Beer with game of cricket[image: image5.jpg]


.  Date to be decided.

19th June ~ Non- uniform day (Bring an item for the Summer Fair)

22nd June ~ Our duck eggs arrive for incubation.

Boys’  Swimming Gala – Tues. 23rd  June 2015

Girls’ Swimming Gala – Thurs. 25th  June 2015
26th June ~ Summer Fair 15:30-19:00 [image: image6.png]


 
Week beginning 6th July ~ Year Six Camp [image: image7.jpg]


with Mrs McGrath, Mrs Harding, Mrs Crooks, Mr Boyd, Miss Howarth & Mr Jones
Tuesday 14th July – End of Year Reports to go home with an annual parent and pupil questionnaire.

Wednesday 15th July – Meet the Teacher Evening and drop in for End of Year Reports.

Week beginning 20th July ~ Leavers Events – Awards Evening/Leavers Disco and BBQ for Year 6 pupils and parents, End of year production with year 5 & 6 pupils, End of term Assembly.
22nd July ~ School closes at 14:30 for the summer holidays.

Thornton Library Events – June 2015 

REGULAR EVENTS


Monday
LIBRARY LINKS 1.30 – 3.00    Bring your pre-school children to this joint library and Children's Centre event – activity, snack, stories and lots of chatting!  Everyone welcome

JUNIOR CRAFT CLUB  3.45 – 4.45 
8th & 15th June    Children 6–11yrs  Please see a member of staff to book a place 

**NEW EVENT**    SCRABBLE CLUB  1.30 – 3.30 – Beginners and more experienced players all welcome – just turn up!                           

Tuesday
BABY BOUNCE AND RHYME      10.30 –11.00  Babies up to approx. 18 months with parent/carers.  Songs, rhymes and actions with your baby.


THORNTON LIBRARY READING GROUP    9th June   2.00 - 3.00 Join our friendly Reading Group and try a different selection every month.  Please ask at the library for a copy of this month's title Hidden Lives by Margaret Forster.    PLACES NOW AVAILABLE FOR NEW MEMBERS



'LEARN MY WAY'  2.15 - 3.15pm.   Computer course for those new to computers – please contact the library

CRAFT AND CHAT  5.30 – 7.00pm.  Everyone welcome

Thursday
CRAFT AND CHAT  10.30 – 12.00noon. Please contact the library  

POETRY PEOPLE  12.15–2.00pm 4 June   The theme this month is Poets with the initials K or L.  Come along and join this friendly, vibrant group.


TODDLER RHYME TIME    2.15 – 2.45                                                       Pre-school children with parent/carers sing songs with the library staff.  11 June the theme will be Jungle Adventures for National Bookstart Week – everyone welcome as usual              

**NEW EVENT**    SCRABBLE CLUB  5.00 -7.00 – Beginners and more experienced players all welcome – just turn up!                           

Saturday
STORYTIME  10.30 – 11.00am.  6th & 20th June   All children welcome

'IT'S YOUR TURN – DON'T SQUABBLE, PLAY SCRABBLE!'                    11.00–12.00 20th June    Board games for children ages approx 5-11yrs            (Mums, dads and other big kids welcome too!) 

WARHAMMER    10.00 – 12.00     13th & 27th June
Paint your armies and join in the table top battles!  Girls and boys aged 11-18 welcome.

TRAILBLAZERS Children's Reading Group   11.00 - 12.00     6th June           Suitable for boys and girls aged 8–11years.  This month's theme is 'In the Sea'.  Each session, besides chatting about books we also have a fun activity.   All new members very welcome, please see a member of staff for a copy of the current book.   

DIGITAL ONLINE TASTER SESSIONS 10.30-11.30 – everyone welcome, please contact Thornton Library or turn up on the day:- 

6th
Library Elf

13th
Online Reference

20th
Library Online Catalogue

27th
NHS Website

OTHER EVENTS 

Booking may be required for some of the following events,   please contact the library for details

Saturday 13 June  
10.00 – 12.30 National Knit in Public Day – please contact the library for more details.  Everyone welcome

Friday 19 June
2.30 – 3.30
Fred Holroyd author of War Without Honour will be at the library to entertain us with his tales of WWII. Everyone welcome


Friday 26 June
Join us for an afternoon of rousing WW1 songs and afternoon tea – for times and further details please contact the library

Do you have any computer related queries?  Our volunteer David may be able to help.  To book a time to see him, please contact a member of staff

We also have a volunteer, Chris, available on Monday mornings to help with using tablets, mobile phones, downloading Ebooks, etc.  If you would like to speak to him, please contact a member of staff to book a convenient time

Declan is available to help with ICT queries Tuesday and Thursday 4.30 – 7.00 – no appointment necessary

Daniel is available to help with ICT queries Saturday 9.30 – 1.00.  No appointment necessary but please note he may not be available 10.30-11.30
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